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April 11, 1980 *SS PML SECTION

USNRC
Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Washington, D. C. 20555

RE: USA /9036/B

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Thank you for your letter of March 17 reminding us to renew our
Certificate of Compliance No. 9036 which expires June 30, 1980.
We do, in fact, wish to renew.

On February 26, 1980, we wrote to you requesting that the
Certificate be renewed and that the unit remain unchanged since
it's original approval. We are pleased to report the unit has been
in service over 5 years with no incidents.

On March 5, we received a request for a renewal fee of $150.00 which
we remitted to the License Fee Management Branch on March 12.

Please advise if you require further information and thank you
|for your assistance. 1

i
Kindest personal regards,

.S.P.E.C.

2 hudael . Henr
Vice-Presiden
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